
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/17/2022 2:11:04 PM

First name: Hilka

Last name: Ahlers-Williams

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have just learned about the proposed project on Holland Lake with company POWDR. I extremely

DISAPPROVE  the proposed project.  The integrity of the lake as well as the surrounding area will be vastly

changed and destroyed. This historic lodge had been a momentous lifeline to the Swan valley area. With this

new project to take place, it will change this extraordinary icon to a more  modern, fast pace, city complex,

changing and destroying this hidden gem. In addition,  removing the many  (#200)  huge old growth trees to

make room for future structures as well as placing fiber optic lines down the highway corridor, is not keeping with

Montana ways or lifestyle. If Internet is needed......go to the city!!!!  Many of the trail systems surrounding Holland

lake border the Bob Marshall Wilderness area.....this too will have a negative impact on the area. What

environmental reviews have been?How will this development effect the lake and the ecosytem??? How is this

even possible on Forest Service land.....government property without a full review being done. 

 

 


